

September 7, 2025



We are glad you have chosen to worship with us today.

We exist to love God through worship and love people through fellowship, discipleship, ministry, and witnessing!



Pastor Joel Dingeldein

PastorJoel@calvarybap.org 814.350.9050

445 Conewango Avenue Warren, PA 16365 814.723.1630 secretary@calvarybap.org www.calvarybap.org

Today's Service

- Prelude
- Welcome & Announcements
- Corporate Praver
- Call to Worship James 1:16-18

- "10.000 Reasons"
- "He Will Hold Me Fast"
- "Day by Day and With Each Passing"
- Worship Through Giving Children to Children's Church
- Pastoral Prayer
- Message: "Lessons from **Early Church:** Spiritual

Gifts" – Part 3

- "Jesus. Thank You"
- Communion
- Benediction

Hymnals are available on the table in the back of the sanctuary

Your Church Deacons:

Corey Bailey, Lance Reagle, Larry Anderson, Gabe Magill*

Please feel free to contact your deacon if you have any concerns or needs they can help with.

*Deacon of the Week.

Weekly Giving:

August 31 Offering: \$2187.25 Weekly Need: \$3,998.50 Average Weekly Giving: \$3,587.07

This Week's **Opportunities**

Today, 9/7:

8:15AM – Prayer

8:45AM - Sunday School

10:00AM - Worship Ser.

11:30AM - Mission to

Thailand Meeting

6:00PM – Youth Group

Tuesday, 9/9:

6:00PM - C.E. Board Mtg.

Wednesday, 9/10:

6:30PM - Life Groups

Thursday, 9/11:

9:30AM - Men's Bible St.

7:30PM - Prayer

Saturday, 9/13:

7:00AM – Deacons Mtg.

Next Sunday, 9/14:

8:15AM – Prayer

8:45AM - Sunday School

10:00AM - Worship Ser.

6:00PM - Youth Group

Calvary Guest Wi-Fi:

JesusLives

Next Week's Helpers:

Nursery:

Lisa Ledebur & Liza Donovall

Greeter:

Ruth Zullo

Coffee Bar Snacks:

Karen Donovall

Children's Ministries:

Sunday School - Children ages K-6th grade are invited to join Peggy each week for Sunday School. The fun begins at 8:45AM in room 11.

Nursery - Children ages birth - 5 are welcome. Today's Nursery Caregivers are Sue Unen & Ruth Zullo. (Entrance is located by the ladies' restroom.)

Children's Church - Lori and her friends are back! Children ages K - 5th grade are welcome to join Lori and her friends each week for Children's Church upstairs behind the balcony.

Parents - Please remember to pick up your children in their room immediately following the service.

Needed: Lori needs some teachers for *Children's Church*. If you are interested, please talk with her to see what is involved. Clearances are required and the church office can assist you with getting them at no cost.



Upcoming Events:

Mission to Thailand: There will be a Mission Committee meeting in the library on TODAY, following the morning Worship Service, for those who are interested in going to Thailand this spring.

Discipleship Bible Study: Is taking a short break. Resuming Tuesday at 6:30PM on September 16.

Operation Christmas Child Speaker Event: Friday, Sept. 12, 5:30PM Pleasant Community Church. Speaker: Lorena Surducan, a shoebox recipient from Romania. Meal is provided. RSVP Pleasant Community Church 814.723.7730 or secretary@pleasantcc.org. Please contact Ruth Zullo if your are interested in attending.

Outdoor Worship Service: Sunday, 10:00AM. Sept. 21. Everyone is invited to our Outdoor Worship Service at Pellegrino's Pavilion at 10:00AM. Door hangers will be made available with the information if you would like to invite your neighbors and friends to this special service. Note: There will not be Sunday School that morning.



Partnership in Missions

Dan & Oksana Johnson New Life Radio

The Johnsons have just recently returned from Odessa where they have been working on getting their new radio facility ready.

Construction is moving along and renovations are going well. One challenge is making sure that the sound isolation and acoustics are done to help lessen the impact on the neighbors. Thus, they are seeking Christian workers with carpeting skills to embark on a tenday mission in mid-November. If you know anyone or are interested yourself, please contact Daniel Johnson at NLRadioUSA@gmail.com

Please pray for continued protection for their buildings from Russian missiles and drones. Also, pray that their signals will be able to be received in Russia as censorship is very prevalent.

For more information you can contact: New Life Radio International PO Box 428, Jamestown, NY 14702 or NLRadioUSA@gmail.com